| received a STSM grant to be seconded in the Department of Dermatology in the Medical
University of Vienna. | was hosted in the group “CDL Skinimagine” under the supervision of Prof.
Florian Gruber. During my stay there, | was impressed by the infrastructure and the scientific
excellence of the group. In addition, | really enjoyed the collaboration with all the members of
the host group as well as with their collaborators. It was a short but quite fruitful experience in
every aspect.

In general, | have a very positive experience of the EpiLipidNET action. In the first place | did a
STSM in a research group building a new bridge of collaboration. During the EpiLipidNET action |
participated in several review articles, | collaborated with eminent researchers, and | learned so
many new things regarding lipids and epilipids. Through the action | met other scientists with the
same interests as me, we shared ideas and built up nice collaborations.




